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SEVERN RIVER TROPHY WINNER 
2012 - Judy Hook Smith 
(excerpts from speech presented by Linda Wood at the 
2012 Annual Meeting) 
 The Severn River Trophy is awarded each 
year at our Annual Meeting, the recipient having 
been selected by the three previous recipients.  
This year that group included Buzzy Hall, Dick 
and Susan Whiteford and Eddie Wood. 
 This majority of the explanation of this 
award was taken from the October, 1979 Green 
Sheet and was written by Robyn Jones – Eddie 
felt he couldn’t have said it better. 
 This trophy was first presented by the Severn 
River Association in 1936 to the Sherwood 
Forest Community with William Cochrane, our 
founder, accepting.  The award was made in 
recognition of his “foresight, initiative and ability 
in making possible this unique and outstanding 
community.  Over the past 76 years this honor 
has been given each year to men and women 
who have continued to make Sherwood Forest 
that unique and outstanding community.  We 
honor another tonight. 
 Sherwood is rich in tradition – tradition 
based on high ideals.  We have existed and 
prospered because of that tradition.  Mr. 
Cochrane started us out with strict guidelines and 
by adhering to them year after year, generation 
after generation, we have remained unique, 
keeping intact an atmosphere favorable to warm 
family relations and lasting friendships while 
retaining the beauty of the Forest. 
 We are privileged this year to have the 
“oldest living recipient of the Severn River 
Trophy” with us tonight.  He stood in for Eddie 
on the 4th of July and he would like him to stand 
in one more time.  Dick Hook, could you please 
join me up here and present the award to the 
2012 Severn River Trophy Honoree. 
 It might be easier to tell you what Judy has 
not done.  No evidence exists that she played 
Duplicate Bridge.  However, she did just about 
everything else since coming to Sherwood in 
1953 with her parents, Dick and Betty and her 
siblings, Rick, Bruce, Neville and Bill. 
 A 1965 Green Sheet says, “Judy Hook and 
Pete Smith will be married this Saturday, August 
21, at the Cathedral of Mary Our Queen in 

Baltimore.  Judy and Pete have both gone 
through the Boys and Girls Club and have both 
served as counselors for a number of years.  Judy 
has been Playground Director this year and was 
Girl of the Year in 1959. Another Sherwood 
romance!” 
 Sherwood summers were always part of her 
life and in 1979 she and Pete bought Cottage 520 
on Little John, spent their summers here with 
their children, Peter, Stacy, Eric and Katie 
following in their footsteps with the Club 
program.  Along the way she did it all –  

• Member of the Board of Directors and 
served as Vice President  

• Chaired and served on the Activities 
Board 

• Participated and chaired Ladies Monday 
Golf as well as an annual contender in 
the Club Championships 

• Played twice and helped with the Pro-AM 
• Involved in the Tennis program and was 

treasurer for many years. 
• Stepped in again as a counselor on Adult 

Camp Day 
• Rounded up the volunteers to cook and 

serve hamburgers at the Corn Roast for 
too many years to count 

• She and Pete were chairmen of the 4th of 
July 

• Served on the Nominating Committee, 
Pool Committee, Parents Committee, 
Limited Membership Committee, 
Clubhouse Committee, had a brief 
bowling career and spearheaded the 
restoration of the Clubhouse restrooms, 
funding the project by making a  poster 
of a Sherwood aerial picture which she 
took. 

 …And probably attended and supported 
every Sherwood function along the way. 
 Congratulations, Judy Smith! 
 
 

CLOSING PICNIC 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 1st  6 P.M. 

ROBIN HOOD BEACH 
BYO FOOD & DRINK 

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 

August 24, 2012 
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LAND STORAGE OF BOATS 
 As the boating season winds down and land 
storage of boats begins, members are asked to 
take care that their boats and trailers are placed in 
their assigned land storage spaces. 
 If members use contractors to winterize 
boats, please remind them that all spaces are 
numbered and trailers and boats removed from 
land storage spaces must be returned to the same 
space. 
 Members are also reminded that all boat 
covers must be dark green, brown or shrink wrap 
white.    --The Boating Committee 
 
 
 

2012 POOL SCHEDULE 
August 24 – September 3 
Monday-Friday: Noon – 7:30 p.m. 
Sat., Sun., Holiday: 9 a.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
September 4 – September 9 
Tuesday: 4 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
Wednesday: closed 
Thursday, Friday: 4 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
Saturday, Sunday: Noon – 7 p.m. 

 
 
ACTIVITIES SUMMER WRAP-UP 
 Now that Camp has ended and summer is 
coming to a close, the Activities Committee has a 
few final thank yous.  First, we would like to 
express our gratitude to Amy Van Slyke and 
Peggy Cecil for taking on the enormous task of 
serving as 2012 Senior parents.  Their willingness 
to spend the summer coordinating numerous 
events, corralling teenagers, and running a small 
merchandise store is greatly appreciated. We also 
would like to thank Lorena and Greg Wishard 
for again chairing the Boy & Girl of the Year 
Dance and transforming the Dance Hall into a 
beautiful venue for the Seniors and whole 
Sherwood community.  Finally, thanks to Mike 
Schilpp in the Club Office for D.J.ing the Senior 
and Community dances this summer.  After 
providing music for seven years now, he has 
perfected what songs make a Sherwood dance 
great. 
 Thanks also go out to the Chairs whose 
activities extended all summer:  Meaghan 
Baldecchi and Janet Luksik for organizing the 
Camp Activity Nights; Jonell Hook for 
overseeing the Cultural Arts events; Marjorie and 
Paul Murphy for planning Prime Timer activities; 
Rick Hook for coordinating the Corn Roast 
lacrosse games; Mike and Renee Gardiner for 
running Crab Lacrosse; Franco Fracyon for 
organizing Futball; Dale Hanson Bourke for 
leading Bible Study; Linda Wunderlick for 
running the Library; and Don Kraft for chairing 
Worship. 
 Bridge and Bowling need a section of their 
own:  Vanessa Abbott for Family Bowling, Lisa 
Lyman for Ladies Bowling, Sandee and Paul 
Coppinger for Doghouse Bowling, Ed Bradley 
for Duplicate Bridge, Ann Stewart for Ladies 
Bridge, and David Uffelman for Bridge Lessons. 

 Finally, we would like to extend a thank you 
to Ron DiLonardo and Dave Kenney for their 
tireless work to make sure the Sherwood 
calendar is full of golf and tennis activities.  As 
Director of Golf, Ron not only organizes the 
Annual Pro Am but also oversees the other 
summer golf events from Adult-Child 
Tournaments to the Hill Tournament to the Club 
Championship – just to mention a few.  As 
Director of Tennis, Dave initiated a new 
Member/Pro Tennis Challenge the past two 
years on top of making sure all the summer 
tennis tournaments stay on track.  Sherwood is 
fortunate to have two people so committed to 
their respective sports and the community.  
Although there are too many people to name 
individually, we also would like to thank the 
members of their Committees who help make 
these events possible – especially Kate Rogers, 
Ladies Golf Chair, and Kristine Chapman Smith, 
Ladies Tennis Chair.  
    --The Activities Committee   
     Kathy O’Donovan 
     Mike McCormick 
     Ruth Shrum 
     Peter Smith 
     Daryl Williams 
 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
  Everybody ready??  It's our last Summer 
Celebration for 2012 - tomorrow night at 6:00 
PM.  Come dressed in your hottest colors along 
with sandals, shades and sombreros and enjoy a 
sizzling time with friends old and new.  Bring a 
dish for 8 people to the cool Taberna and get 
ready to swing! 
  On a more sedate note, our Annual Meeting 
and Lunch will be on Thursday, September 27th.  
Mark your calendars now so you don't forget.  
More details will follow.  We look forward to a 
great turnout for both events.  Everyone has 
been so willing to get into the spirit of our 
parties - you the members have made it a 
wonderful year.  Thank you! 
      --Marjorie Murphy 
 
 
DUPLICATE BRIDGE  
 Mary Lou and Ted Allison had the high score 
at our August 14th session. They surged a point 
ahead of Suzy and Ed Bradley. In a close third 
spot were Fletcher Thompson and Dave 
Uffelman. Our last regular season session was 
August 21st and we close the season with the 
party/bridge on August 28th. 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE ! 
Oktoberfest 2012 
 On Saturday October 27th we will hold the 
Oktoberfest Tennis Tournament. Play will begin 
at 2:30 p.m. with mixed doubles teams consisting 
of one player over 50 and one player under 50. 
Discretion will be kept on who is who. To keep 
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things interesting, no married couples teams, 
please ! 
 The format will be the same as in past years 
where each team will play all other teams once in 
a 4 game no add “set.” The top two point 
earning teams will duke it out for the coveted 
trophy. 
 After the games are played we will have the 
tournament dinner in Stewart Hall, which will 
begin at 6:30 p.m. The dinner will feature classic 
Oktoberfest fare of sausages, sauerkraut, baked 
beans, soups and desserts. The party will be 
BYOB. 
 The fee for entry to the tournament and the 
dinner is $15.00. The fee is the same for the 
dinner only, so please join us for all of the fun ! 
Please contact Lucy Faison, email address 
lmfaison1@gmail.com  or Neville Gardner, email 
address ngardner@indiancreekschool.com, to let 
us know you are coming. We will be happy to get 
you set up with a partner if you need one. We 
would like to have a head count by Sunday, 
October 21st. When you respond, please let us 
know if you are coming to the 
tournament/dinner or only to the dinner.  
       --Lucy Faison 
 
 
CRAB SOUP OPEN   
SUNDAY, SEPT. 9 
 Fall is approaching which 
means it is time for the Crab 
Soup Open and Golf!  This 
year's Crab Soup Open will consist of two tee 
times: 11 a.m. and 3 p.m.  There is no Ravens 
game that day and the Redskins are away at 1 
p.m. 
 Plan to join us for good golf, great friends 
and awesome food.  Cost for golf and dinner will 
be $30/person.  Dinner only will be $25/person.  
Cash is encouraged, or checks may be made 
payable to Katie Devitt.  Sign-up will be on the 
Store porch for the next three Saturdays from 
10-12 noon.  You may also contact anyone on 
the committee. 
 Please note that those who sign up early get 
their choice of tee time.  Who will win the 
legendary shillelagh this year?  It could be you... 
 --Larry and Katie Devitt 
 --Jeff and Katie Johnson 
 --Vince and Missy Meyers 
 2012 Crab Soup Committee 

 
 

MEN’S CENTURY TOURNAMENT 
 The 43rd Annual Men’s Century Tournament 
will be held on Labor Day, September 3rd. If you 
haven’t signed up and would like to play, you 
have until 6 p.m. on Sunday, September 2nd to 
sign up.  
 Warm ups will start at 8:30 and play will 
begin at 9:00 a.m. on Labor Day. There are some 
seasoned veterans looking for youngsters in their 
30s and 40s, so if you want to play and don’t 
have a partner, sign the list, give us your age and 

we’ll try to find you an appropriately well-aged 
partner. 
 Call Buzz Hall for more info. at 443-822-
1110 or 410-849-2134.  
 
 
SHERWOOD FOREST LIBRARY 
  The Sherwood Forest Library was a huge 
success this summer. I would like to thank all of 
you who donated books. Our selection this year 
for both children and adults continues to grow. 
The Library Award is given in memory of Mary 
Jo Kleiner, and was awarded to this summer’s 
most enthusiastic reader, Mallory Herron. Books may 
be returned through the book drop located in the 
library door. Don’t forget to drop off any books 
from your child’s school reading list throughout 
the year. We receive many requests for books 
that are on school lists in the summer so that 
students may complete their reading 
requirements during Sherwood Camp. See you 
next summer!   --Linda Wunderlick 
 
 
STRIKER FUTBOL WINNERS 
 Great season of Futbol for all the kids this 
year. We averaged over 60 kids each Monday. 
Special thanks to all the coaches for helping out 
this year again. 
 Our Adult Futbol program that followed 
right after every week, was a great success as well. 
This Years winners: 
Most Improved: Alex Lyman, Lizzie 
Zimmerman, Cara Collins, Molly Waldron 
Coach of the year: Maya Herishen 
MVP Moulden Cup Champion (which is 
displayed at our Store year round): Jack Fracyon, 
Emily Miller. 
 We appreciate all the participants and 
enjoyed having them every week. 
   --Franco Fracyon, 410-340-8037 
 
 
LADIES TENNIS 
 Remember the best event in tennis all year. 
You can make a great fashion statement and win 
and have great tennis at the same time. Sunday 
morning  at 9:00 AM of Labor Day weekend. 
 Yes come enjoy the Betty Witherspoon 
tournament. Sign up at the tennis hut or call Mat 
Mylander,  410-849-5354. 
 
 
LACROSSE LEGENDS OF SHERWOOD 
FOREST - REVISIONS WELCOME 
 Sherwood Forest is unique and blessed 
with the number of members that have 
excelled in what the Baltimore Sun in 1922 
described as, “ ... the fastest game on two feet.” 
Each year a full complement of these living 
legends generously help the boys and girls of 
Sherwood Forest who have never lost their 
love of the game.  Many Sherwood lacrosse 
greats can be seen each year at Sherwood’s, 
Corn Roast Lacrosse Game.  These Sherwood 

mailto:lmfaison1@gmail.com
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lacrosse legends and those rising in the game 
include the following. 
 Spanning 1913 till this instant moment it 
is possible that an omission, a spelling error, 
has occurred in keeping this Sherwood 
memory straight.  All members are 
encouraged to review the below accounting 
and to provide updates and corrections.  In 
upcoming winter season, updates should be 
provided directly to the Camp Director at:  
campdirector@sfcamp.org. 
   --Billy Moulden, Camp Director 
 
Lacrosse Hall of Fame 
Lloyd Bunting, Johns Hopkins 
John Cheek, Washington College 
Joe Cowan, Johns Hopkins 
Del Dressel, Johns Hopkins 
Billy Hook, Villanova (Villanova Hall of Fame)  
Bill Logan, Johns Hopkins 
Brian Wood (Hopkins Hall of Fame) 
 
Hall of Fame citations are noted at 
www.sfcamp.org 
 
Lacrosse Olympians 
Bill Logan, Johns Hopkins  
1928 IX Summer Olympics (Amsterdam) 
Gold Medal 
Moke Merriken, Johns Hopkins  
1932 X Summer Olympics (Los Angeles)  
Gold Medal 
 
Professional 
Matt Lewandowski, Delaware 
Billy Ruhl, Maryland 
 
All – World 
Mac Ford, North Carolina 
Brian Wood, Johns Hopkins 
 
NCAA All – Americans 
Hennie Beeler, Johns Hopkins 
Lloyd Bunting, Johns Hopkins 
John Cheek, Washington College 
Joe Cowan, Johns Hopkins 
Del Dressel, Johns Hopkins 
Mac Ford, North Carolina 
Tommy Gough, Johns Hopkins 
Buzz Hall, Maryland 
Melissa Hayes, Virginia 
Dud Hendrick, Navy 
Brian Holman, Johns Hopkins 
Billy Hook, Villanova  
Mills Hook, Virginia 
Skip Kent, Princeton 
Mary Key, Johns Hopkins 
Bill Larash, Maryland 
Matt Lewandowski, Delaware 
Bill Logan, Johns Hopkins 
Bridget Morris, Vanderbilt 
Chip Mortimer, Bucknell 
Hap Mortimer, Hobart 
Bob Moulden, Maryland 
Billy Ruhl, Maryland 
Rennie Smith, Maryland 

Acacia Walker, Maryland 
Harry Weitzel, Johns Hopkins 
Jacque Weitzel, Dartmouth 
Brian Wood, Johns Hopkins 
 
Collegiate Lacrosse Athletes 
Nick Allen, Wesley College 
Page Allen, Washington College 
Colleen Shehan Bakewell, Salisbury College 
Brady Beale, Harvard 
Hennie Beeler, Johns Hopkins 
Bridget Brown, College of William & Mary 
Chase Brown, University of Michigan 
Jamie Brown, US Naval Academy 
Lloyd Bunting, Johns Hopkins 
Kathleen Shehan Caslow, Dickson College 
John Cheek, Washington College 
Pam Cheek 
Carville Collins, Duke 
Brendan Coppinger, Mount St. Mary’s 
John Corkran, Johns Hopkins 
Joe Cowan, Johns Hopkins 
Jody Cumberpatch, Georgetown 
Liz Cumberpatch, Washington College 
Rody Davies, Washington & Lee 
Emily DeVries, Harvard 
Lawson DeVries, Harvard  
Bob Dowd, Slippery Rock 
Del Dressel, Johns Hopkins 
John Dressel, Johns Hopkins 
Kelly Egan, Randolph Macon 
David Evans, Duke 
Carlos Fernandez, Drexel 
Staci Fernandez, James Madison  
Allen Findley, Washington College 
Courtney Fitzgerald, Loyola 
Harry Ford, Washington & Lee  
Mac Ford, North Carolina 
Abby Ford, Stony Brook University 
Molly Ford, Georgetown 
Kelly Gaudreau, Notre Dame 
Kristin Gaudreau, Notre Dame  
Jen Gens, Boston College 
Lindsay Gilbride, Duke 
Tommy Gough, Johns Hopkins 
Buzz Hall, Maryland 
Amy Harvey, Wellesley College 
John Harvey, US Naval Academy 
Burke Hayes, Notre Dame 
Melissa Hayes, Virginia 
Dud Hendrick, Navy 
King Hill, Maryland 
Brian Holman, Johns Hopkins 
Laurie Holman,  
Marcus Holman, North Carolina 
Matt Holman, North Carolina 
Billy Hook, Villanova 
Bruce Hook Villanova 
Mills Hook, Virginia 
Rick Hook, Villanova 
Maddy Hulsey, Rutgers 
Cory Hyland, Brown 
Kaela Jarvis, San Diego State University 
Ryan Jarvis, Bryant University 
Molly Kane, Boston College 
Vernon Kelly, Maryland 

mailto:campdirector@sfcamp.org
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Skip Kent, Princeton 
Mary Key, Johns Hopkins 
Dick Klepper, Bucknell  
Tim Klepper, Loyola 
Jonathan Kline, Loyola 
Bill Larash, Maryland 
Matt Lewandowski, Delaware 
Bill Logan, Johns Hopkins  
Hank Lowry, Maryland 
Carl Lunblad, Notre Dame 
Maggie Macleay, St. Mary's College 
Harrison McCorkle, Hampden-Sydney 
James McIntyre, Princeton 
Jimmy Joe McKittrick, Salisbury 
Nancy McKittrick, Salisbury 
Moke Merriken, Johns Hopkins  
Joe Monaghan, Towson 
Katie Monaghan, Boston College 
Mary Monaghan, George Washington 
Bridget Morris, Vanderbilt 
Colleen Morris, Vanderbilt 
Erin Morris, Davidson 
Ryan Morris, Yale 
Chip Mortimer, Bucknell 
Hap Mortimer, Hobart 
Betsy Moulden, Lynchburg 
Bob Moulden, Maryland 
Erin O'Donovan, Vanderbilt 
Clay Palmer, Hollins University 
Scott Palmer, Washington College 
Christian Pastirik, Cornell 
Tom Pastirick, Slippery Rock 
Mike Pomponio, Washington College 
Doug Poindexter, Maryland 
Kristin Reese, Cornell 
Brooke Richards, Maryland 
Billy Ruhl, Maryland 
Corey Samperton, Notre Dame 
Jake Samperton, Georgetown 
Andi Smith, North Carolina 
Caroline Smith, Cabrini 
Eric Smith, Cornell 
Pete Smith, Maryland 
Peter Smith, Washington & Lee 
Rennie Smith, Maryland 
Jay Snouffer, Denison 
Andy Teeling, Merrimack 
Bud Waesche, Maryland  
Chuck Waesch, Washington College 
Acacia Walker, Maryland 
Bart Weinstein, Cornell 
Morgan Weinstein, Delaware 
Jacque Weitzel, Dartmouth 
Harry Weitzel, Johns Hopkins 
Andi Whiteford, Loyola 
Billy Whiteford, Williams College 
Craig Whiteford, Vermont 
Dick Whiteford, Washington & Lee 
Todd Whiteford, Gettysburg 
Sarah Winn, Dickinson College 
Beau Wood, Tufts University 
Blake Wood, Tufts University 
Brian Wood, Johns Hopkins 
Larry Zimmerman, Georgetown 
 

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY WRAP UP 
 Many thanks to the wonderful women who 
participated in this year's study of Philippians and 
truly made it a group effort.  Special thanks to 
Joan Murray for hosting our final luncheon and 
Sue Armbruster for speaking at the worship 
service and reminding us why we read the Bible 
in the first place. 
 And a very special thanks for the gifts that 
will encourage the widows in Zambia. 
 I hope the lessons of this summer will help 
encourage and inspire you all throughout the 
year.  See you next summer! 
      --Dale Hanson Bourke 
 

BUILDING APPLICATIONS  
 Below is the list of homeowners who have 
submitted applications for improvements to their 
homes. Copies of plans are available in the 
Sherwood Forest Club Office and may be seen 
by anyone but may not be removed from the 
office. Please make an appointment if you wish 
to do so.  Any comments regarding the planned 
renovation/construction must be received by the 
Club Office within 30 days of this notice. 
 130—Peter & Lynne Smith, rebuild 
 
 
ENDOWMENT FUND MEMORIAL 
CONTRIBUTIONS 
 Generous donations were made to the 
Endowment Fund: 
 In memory of Francis Collins, from Patty 
Gaudreau, Thomas Bourke, Harry & Josephine 
Ford and Bruce Hook. 
 
 
 
LIMITED MEMBERSHIPS PAID 
656—Douglas & Stephanie Rice (Occupancy 
dates: August 18, 2012 – May 31, 2013) 

 
 
 

GOLF CART RULES REMINDERS 
• Golf carts are prohibited on the golf 

course after dark. 
• Only State-licensed drivers may operate 

golf carts in Sherwood Forest.  
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT  SHERWOOD FOREST 
DATES FOR 2013 

Camp starts - Wednesday, June 19th 
Camp Break Week will be July 15th - July 21st 

Camp ends on Trophy Night: Friday, August 16th 
Corn Roast, Saturday, July 27th 

--the Activities Committee 
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~ATTENTION MEMBERS~ 
 

PLEASE BUY 
YOUR 
STAMPS 

FROM SHERWOOD 
FOREST.  
 
THE SHERWOOD FOREST POST 
OFFICE NOW HAS A NEW STAMP 
CAPABILITY 
 The Sherwood Forest post office is a 
privately administered Contract Postal Unit 
(CPU), not a branch of the US Postal Service 
(USPS), but is under their supervision. The USPS 
limits our CPU to carry only a small amount of 
stamps at a time, and we formerly had 
restrictions on the number of times we could 
order new stamps. However, the USPS has 
contacted us recently and would like to see us 
increase revenue. The only way to increase the 
amount of stamps the USPS will allow us to have 
on hand is to consistently increase our revenues 
from stamp sales. This has been difficult in the  
past since we were limited by the USPS in how 
often we could replenish our supply of stamps. It 
hindered our ability to re-stock quickly after 
stamps have been sold out. 
 The US Postal Service (USPS) has now lifted 
some of the restrictions that have prevented us 
from ordering stamps to sell. We now have the 
ability to order stamps when needed, within our 
same allowance, instead of having to wait one 
month to re-order, and we are now allowed to 
carry rolls of 100 stamps.  
 
We are encouraging Members to buy as 
many stamps as possible from our post 
office. Members—if you have a business that 
needs stamps, please consider purchasing 
them from our Post Office. Let us know what 
your stamp needs are, and we will do our 
best to accommodate your request by 
ordering the stamps you need, within our 
USPS allowances. Forms of payment are 
checks and cash (no credit cards). 
 The holidays will be here before we know 
it. Please let our post office know at least a 
week in advance how many stamps you 
would like for your Christmas card mailing 
needs. 
 
 Please be aware that our post office—just the 
same as regular US Post Office branches—can 
run out of stamps from time to time. However, 
we now have the ability to re-stock more quickly 
than before, and if we don’t have what you need 
on a given day, we can order it for pickup later. It 
now takes approximately one week from the time 
we order stamps to the time we receive them.  

 We appreciate your patience as we work 
through this new ordering system, and seek to 
increase the inventory of stamps we are allowed 
to carry. 

 
 

BUILDING PROJECTS 
 The construction moratorium is in effect 
every year beginning on June 15th and continuing 
through Labor Day, inclusive, therefore, work on 
approved building projects may not begin until 
September 4, 2012. No work is to be done 
during the moratorium and contractors are not 
permitted in the Forest.  

 If you need to submit a building application, 
Allow at least 30 days for the building 
application approval process.  

 
 

LOST & FOUND 
 If you have lost a very valuable item, please 
contact the Club Office, 410-841-6491.  
 Items of jewelry, cell phones, gameboy, 
nintendo… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sherwood Forest Club Office 
134 Sherwood Forest Road 

Sherwood Forest, MD 21405 
(410) 841-6491   fax: (410) 841-2554 
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